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HAY 27 1980 A

i DOCKET NO. 50-316

Indiana & Michigan Electric Company
Attn: Mr. G. P. Maloney

Vice President
P. 0. Box 18
Bowling Green Station
New York, New York

Gentlemen:

Your letter dated March 28, 1980 to Mr. Harold R. Denton responded to ny
January 29, 1980 letter for a Class III fee of $4,000 for your application dated
December 18, 1979. Your Company considers this application to be a continuation
of the May 19, 1978 application for which you paid a Class III fee.

r Based.oh additional information provided by the NRR review staff, we
accept your December 18, 1979 application as being supplementary to your
May 19, 1978 application. Therefore, no additional fees are required.

DISTRIBUTION:

Docket File

PDR .

LPDR
) LFMB Reactor File (2)
) DWigginton, ORB-1
CParrish, ORB-1
RMDiggs, LFMB
LFMB R/F (2)

Sincerely,

Sigaed, O, Japes Hollsroy, Jr.

Jo William 0. Miller, Chief

License Fee Management Branch
0ffice of Administration

8006120455
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